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Thanks for the message, Tom. I am thrilled to have you back with us. I am trying to reach John Podesta at the 

White House and will let you know as soon as I have made a contact. What do you think about the annual 

report as it is drafted? Jack______________________________ Reply Separator 

_________________________________Subject: Meeting on the HillAuthor: Tom Samoluk 

<Tom_Samoluk@jfk-arrb.gov> at ~8DC-ARE-SMTPDate: 2/17/97 9:00 PMDear Jack: As you have probably seen 

from David's e-mail, on Friday we had a very good meeting with two majority staffers from Senator 

Thompson's office and Brian Dettlebach from Glenn's staff. We have work to do, but we have a good chance 

to get the extension, we think. Dettlebach asked about contact with the White House on the extension. We 

told him that you would be contacting White House staff. He was very interested in knowing the reaction. 

Clearly, they do not want to cross the White House. I'll follow up with you on Tuesday to see if there is 

anything that I can tell Dettlebach. It was great to be back in the mix. I look forward to talking with you soon. 

Tom

recstat:

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: C

ReturnReceipt: 0

Categories:

Database Created by The Black Vault - http://www.theblackvault.com




